
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of the 

month at 12.00 noon. 

Sixth Sunday of Easter                  22nd May 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

 
 

Thought for the day 
 
There is a move afoot to replace church teaching on 
the just war with a more proactive doctrine of just 
peace. As Paul VI observed long ago, peace is much 
more than the absence of war. In a world driven by 
conflict, peace is a matter of discipleship and, at the 
personal level, a matter of deliberate choice even in 
the everyday conflicts of our ordinary lives. The 
prayer for peace goes well beyond praying for 
individualistic freedom from stress. 
 
Prayer 
 
O God, though the human race is divided by 
dissension and discord, yet we know that by testing 
us you change our hearts to prepare them for 
reconciliation. Even more, by your Spirit you move 
human hearts that enemies may speak to each 
other again, adversaries may join hands, and 
peoples seek to meet together. Amen. 
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The Building Hope process has begun in our parish.  This initial phase involves us 

identifying the strengths of our parish and the areas in need of development. 

We are also asked to suggest partnerships with other parishes that might be 

beneficial in terms of resource sharing.  A parish gathering has 

been planned for Tuesday 14th June in order to explore these 

areas. Save the date! More information can be found on the 

noticeboard at the back of the church. The Building Hope Task 

Force Report can be accessed by scanning this QR code.  

 

 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP: 

Medjugorje prayer group meetings continue every Thursday from 8.00 p.m. to 

9.00 p.m. in the Annadale Room.  

 

FIRST COMMUNIONS: 

 

Congratulations to the boys from Ms. Cahill/Doherty's class in Scoil Mhuire and 

the girls from Ms. O Hanlon's class in St Vincent de Paul Girls' School who 

celebrated First Communion with their families here in the church on Saturday. 

We have just 2 First Communion Masses left: on Saturday next, May 28th, we 

will celebrate with the girls from Ms. Walshe's and Ms. Drumgoole's classes. 

Please continue to pray for these children and their families! 

 

SCHOOLS FOR SYRIA  

 

A Church Gate Collection will take please this weekend in aid of the Schools for 

Syria run by Fr. William Stewart.  

 
 



THANK TOU! 
 

"We would like to extend a huge thank you to four of the Marino Fairview 

Community Games Committee members who are retiring this year.  

Eileen Gahan, Rosemary Crowther, Ruth Morris and Grainne Morris have 

worked over the years to organize events from art, gymnastics, swimming, 

Gaelic and athletics. They are tremendous women who have fully supported the 

new committee taking over. The 47th annual Community Games Athletics event 

recently took place on Sunday 15th of May in Croydon Gardens with a record 

number of over 400 children taking part! Thank you, ladies, and thank you 

Crafty Fox flowers for the beautiful floral bouquets. To volunteer with the 

Marino Fairview Community Games, please email Barbara at 

marinocommunitygames@gmail.com". 

 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 

Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road, Sunday 7.00 

p.m. until 8.00 p.m.  

 All are welcome. 

 

 

CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITORY:  

The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and Thursday 

morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass  

on Sundays.  Communion Cards, Gifts & Rosettes Available. 

 

 

SPARE ROSARY BEADS & USED STAMPS  

If you have any spare Rosary Beads, please drop them into the Sacristy for 
patient use in Beaumont Hospital.  
We would also appreciate any used stamps you may have. 
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BLESSING OF GRAVES 
 

Mass and Blessing of Graves will take place in Shanganagh Cemetery on Sunday, 
May 29, at 3pm 
 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   

Maureen Kelly,  

Andrew Smith. 

 

MONTHS MIND:   

Tom Kelly, Joe Redmond. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

 

Timothy & Julia O’Flaherty,  

Natalie Forde, Ann Maloney,  

Jack Weldon, Barry O’Connell,  

Christine & Noel O’Sullivan, 

Michael Lorigan. 


